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BAINBRIDGE ISLAND METROPOLITAN PARK & RECREATION DISTRICT 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

SECOND PRESENTATION 
SAKAI PARK SITE PLAN OPTIONS 

 
 
We want to inform you of the second presentation the architectural firm Jones & Jones will be 
making on site plan options for Sakai Park. This will be done during an agenda item at the        
July 6, 2017 regular board meeting of the Bainbridge Island Metropolitan Park & Recreation 
District. 
 
The Jones & Jones team includes landscape architects, architects, and civil engineers. Their first 
presentation was made on June 1, 2017 at which time site plan studies for Sakai Park were 
presented that reflected the community’s recommended uses for the park. These recommended 
uses were generated through an extensive public process in 2016. 
 
The upcoming second Jones & Jones presentation will narrow down the site plan options into 
those that best take into account the property’s constraints. The presentation will be made to the 
Park Board and interested members of the public. It will include more developed site 
configurations and analyses by Jones & Jones than the first presentation. 
 
If interested in attending this presentation, please come to this important board meeting. 
 
 

Date:  July 6, 2017 
 
 Topic:  Second Presentation on Sakai Park Site Plan Options 
   Agenda Item of Regular Board Meeting 
 

Time:  6:00 pm  
 

Location: Bainbridge Island Aquatic Center 
   8521 Madison Avenue North 
   Bainbridge Island, WA 98110 
 
 
After the presentation, time will be provided to take questions from the board and the general 
public. No action will be taken by the board on a final preferred site plan option at this meeting. 
 
The design options presented at the July 6, 2017 board meeting will be posted on the Park 
District’s website after the meeting as well as any subsequent revisions of these designs.   
 
Any public comments on the design options may be directed to Senior Planner Perry Barrett at 
perry@biparks.org. 


